
08/04/2019 

MRS Stephanie Grey 
87 Wyuna AVE 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
steph@greycliffeproperty.com.au 

RE: DA2019/0278 - 1 / 1 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096

I feel that the owner of the property needs to be reminded that Freshwater is a community and 
for Council to approve an application, that allows a business of this nature would ultimately be 
killing the complex. They are designed for industrial areas. It won’t last, so let’s not put it in to 
start with. It is already struggling with the development and an another owner that lets shops sit 
vacant. We need more food outlets or a medical centre that caters to all people. 

Sent: 8/04/2019 3:24:00 PM
Subject: Online Submission


